
Future planned changes to Media Player 2.0

I am completely open to suggestions for future changes.    Personally, I have 
pretty much run flat out of ideas for Media Player (and after only two 
versions!).    So, if you would like to see some improvements, please e-mail or
U.S.-mail me something...    I love to receive honest mail between all the bills 
just as much as anyone else does.

I will gladly respond to all questions, comments, etc.    Just drop me a line!



Morgan Deters —

owner, programmer, etc.



Imperial Software

439 S. Prospect St.



Bowling Green, Ohio

43402-3838



or by e-mail: NA205CS@opie.bgsu.edu

 (after 4/20/94, please use DDETERS@opie.bgsu.edu)


